
 

 

 

 
THE BOARD OF NESS COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

Special Meeting 

February 1, 2024 

 

 

The Ness County Board of Commissioners met in Special session Thursday, 

February 1, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. in the Ness County Courtroom. 

Chairman Mark Davis called the meeting to order with Commissioners Travis 

Petersilie, Dave Albers, and County Clerk Lori Hertel in attendance.   

 

 

 

 

Commission addressed the lack of Ambulance coverage for North Ness County residents 

due to Grisell Memorial Hospital’s loss of EMS Director.  South Ness County EMS Director 

Kathy Clouston addressed attendees with reassurance that EMS coverage will be provided 

by South Ness County EMS in the event North Ness County personnel are not available. 

Clouston relayed that currently, with shortage of EMT’s, they have been covering for each 

other for the last year to help when needed.  Attendees were asked for questions or 

comments that were addressed by Commission. 

 

 

                                            The meeting adjourned at 6:21 p.m. 

 

 

 

Attest: 

 

______________________________________   ______________________________________ 

Mark Davis, Chairman    Lori Hertel, Ness County Clerk  
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